
 
City of 

North Augusta, South Carolina 

Planning Commission 
 

VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

The North Augusta Planning Commission will hold a virtual public hearing at 
its regular monthly meeting beginning at 7:00 PM on April 15, 2021, via 
GoToMeeting, to receive public input on the following application: 

RZM21-001—A request by Aiken County Public Schools to rezone ±51.2 
acres located along Belvedere Clearwater and Old Sudlow Lake Road, TPN 
023-05-01-003 from PD, Planned Development to P, Public Use.  

Documents related to the application will be available for public inspection 
after April 8, 2021 in the office of the Department of Planning and 
Development on the second floor of the Municipal Center, 100 Georgia 
Avenue, North Augusta, South Carolina and online at 
www.northaugusta.net. All members of the public interested in expressing a 
view on this case are encouraged to provide comments to 
planning@northaugusta.net, or by phone message at 803-441-4221. 

CITIZEN ASSISTANCE: 
Individuals needing special assistance or a sign interpreter to participate in 

the meeting are asked to please notify the Department of Planning and 
Development at 803-441-4221 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting. 

 
Due to COVID-19, please visit www.northaugusta.net for any updates 

to meeting format, location or procedures prior to the meeting. 
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